In this edition:

Christmas Programs
&
Sabbath Services

Cottrell's Cove Seventh-day Adventist Church

NL NEWSLETTER



Please Note: The Newfoundland and Labrador Mission Office will be closed from December 24, 2020, and reopen on January 4, 2021.

1

Upcoming Christmas Programs



Submitted By: Angie Hodder

The **St. John's Seventh-day Adventist Church** will have its annual Christmas Candlelight Service on Friday, December 18, at 7 pm. Registration is almost full, but space is always available on the live stream link. Our YouTube link is https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCukkHM5WYZs-TVGpLBZgBAwhttps://www.youtube.com/user/stjohnssda, so you can relax in the comfort of your own home while celebrating the greatest gift ever given - Jesus Christ.



Submitted By: Karen Holloway

The **Lethbridge Seventh-day Adventist Church** will be hosting their Christmas Sabbath Service highlighting the story of Jesus' birth this Sabbath, December 19, 2020. Everyone in the area is welcome to join as we celebrate special pieces of music and church members' readings. A special offering in memory of Pastor John Brushett will be collected for Kids for camp.



Submitted By: Etienne Harushimana

The Marystown Seventh-day Adventist Church will be hosting a virtual concert, "A Community Christmas Carol," beginning Sunday evening at 6 o'clock. The program will be posted on our Marystown NL Seventh-day Adventist Church youtube page. This program features local talent on the Burin Peninsula and will bring a smile to your face this Christmas season.

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCukkHM5WYZs-TVGpLBZgBAw





Submitted By: Kaitlynn Harushimana

The Corner Brook Seventh-day Adventist Church is half-way through their month of Christmas celebrations. Everyone in the Corner Brook area is welcome to join the Church Family for the next two Sabbaths, December 19 and 26th as they highlight the reason for the season. Fellowshipping and worshipping our loving Savior.

The Botwood Seventh-day Adventist Church will be having their Christmas service this Sabbath, December 19th.



Submitted By: ADRA Canada

Be blessed with Christmas music from ADRA supporters young and young at heart. ADRA's benefit concert can be streamed from both ADRA's Facebook and YouTube pages.

YouTube.com/ADRACanada

facebook.com/ADRACanada

A Christmas Surprise

SUBMITTED BY: LUCY MOORES | PHOTOS BY: LUCY MOORES



Every year, the Cottrell's Cove Salvation Army Church's ladies would get together and host a special supper for the local seniors, and the Seventh-day Adventist Church would host a sing-along. Unfortunately, it wasn't possible with the restrictions of COVID 19. So, the Cottrell's Cove Seventh-day Adventist Church, in place of the Seniors Supper and Sing-Along, bought a few gift items.

Together at Lucy Moores's home with the same ladies, they made special Christmas gifts for the community's seniors. In a little bag, they put some candy and wrote up personal cards with attached candy canes. They then went door to door singing "We Wish You a Merry Christmas" and handed out each gift.

